LEGAL NOTICE
TOWN OF ESSEX

By action of a Special Town Meeting held on February 19, 2020, the voters of the Town of Essex adopted
the ordinances entitled “AN ORDINANCE REPEALING ALL PROVISIONS OF PRIOR ORDINANCES
ESTABLISHING THE WATER POLLUTION CONTROL AUTHORITY AS A SEPARATE COMMISSION
AND HEREBY DESIGNATING THE BOARD OF SELECTMEN AS THE WATER POLLUTION CONTROL
AUTHORITY”. A full copy of said Ordinance is on file in the Essex Town Clerk’s office.

Joel Marzi
Essex Town Clerk

Dated at Essex Connecticut this 20th day of February, 2020
Published in the Valley Courier on March 5, 2020



